To the Students and Faculty of Washington and Lee

The members of the Student Association for Black Unity
would like to invite you, the students and faculty, to partici-
pate in our Black Awareness Week, January 12-18, 1975. We as
Black students feel that as a part of our education, a part of
any education should encompass an understanding of the peo-
ple and events surrounding them. Qur organization’s main ob-
jective is to try to emphasis how the Black man feels, how he
views today's society and the changes that it goes through;
changes that affect all men, both black and white.

In accordance to our objective, the theme chosen for this
year's Black Awareness Week is “Projections of Blackness.”
The week is outlined as follows:

Sunday—Dr. David Shannon, Academic Dean, Pittsburgh
Theological Seminary. Speaking on the Black Religious Ex-
perience. 8:00—Lee Chapel

Monday—Samuel Proctor, Dean of Graduate Education,
Rutgers University. Speaking on the Black man and His Edu-
cation. 8 :00—Lee Chapel

Tuesday—Virginia Union University Concert Choir, 7 :00—
Lee Chapel

Wednesday-—The Leslie D. Smith Memorial Lecture pre-
sented by Dr. Wyatt T. Walker, Pastor of Canaan Baptist
Church, of New York. Speaking on the Black Man in Ameri-
can Contemporary Society. 8:00—Lee Chapel

Thursday—Mr. Edward Robinson, Athletic Director and
Head Football Coach, Grambling State College. 8:00—Lee
Chapel

Saturday—The Black Ball, Evans Dining Hall. Formal.
Invitation only, Featuring the “98.6" of Washington, D.C.
8:00
This year's Ball is open to all Washington and Lee students.
Invitations may be picked up at the $.A.B.U, office in the Uni-
versity Center before Wednesday, January 15.

The members of the Student Association for Black Unity
extend this invitation to you hoping that you will take it upon
yourselves to come to the presentations during the week, in
order to better understand the presence of the Black in our
society, and perhaps more about yourselves,

John X. Miller
Coordinator, Black Awareness Week




